
 

 

 

 

 
 

27 April 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are excited to say that some of our co-curricular activities are back for years 7 and 8! 

Enrichment activities are a fantastic opportunity for students to try something new, develop new skills 

and build confidence. They are also an integral part of the Key Stage 3 Graduation Programme, which 

will be relaunched with students next week 

Under normal circumstances, Carleton High School offers a comprehensive co-curricular programme 

which includes a variety of clubs, activities and societies for all age groups.   

At this time we are able to offer PE, Music and Performing Arts based activities after school until 

4.00pm. Students are expected to make their own arrangements to travel home. These activities have 

been well promoted during lesson and form time with some of the PE activities already starting this 

week. All activities will start week commencing Monday, 3 May 2021. 

After half-term, we will re-evaluate our current offering in accordance with Government guidelines. 

Please encourage your child to attend one of the fantastic clubs identified below. Should you have any 

queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school at: admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr T Marks 

Assistant Headteacher 
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